
Notification – May 28, 2015 
 
 

Mississippi, Rhode Island and Maine Unemployment Insurance Consortium 
Infrastructure as a Service Request for Proposal 

 
 

This notification is being issued to notice interested vendors of pending modifications to the 
RFP document issued on April 20, 2015. 
 
Within the next few weeks, ITSC in conjunction with the MRM Consortium plans to issue an 
amendment to the RFP that will include an extension of the IaaS base contract duration with 
modified renewal options.  As a result of this change we will host a second bidders 
webinar/teleconference for clarification questions from interested vendors followed by 
another new question and answer period. 
 
The amendment will extend other components of the timeline including RFP schedule of 
events and the proposal submission date.  Our intent is to allow interested vendors 
additional time to modify submit their proposals for this modified solicitation. 


